
 

  

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Women’s Resource Center to End Domestic Violence in fiscal year 

2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Safe Housing for Domestic Violence 

Survivors, GA located at 115 E Maple Street Decatur, GA 30030. The funding would be used for 

renovations and repairs to the domestic violence safe house operated by Women’s Resource 

Center to End Domestic Violence, which is one of the largest such programs in Georgia. I certify 

that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress 

 


